
Highland Lodge #762
216 E. Washington St.
Fort Wayne, IN 46802

Meetings: First Wednesday, 7:30 PM

June Highland Article

Greetings from the East,

It’s May already…our May Stated Meeting went well.  Isaac Martin was voted into 
lodge.  Welcome back, Isaac.

We also voted to purchase more jewels for Officers to wear during lodge.  If not for our 
fundraising efforts these past few years, Highland Lodge would NOT be able to make 
this purchase.  Thanks to everyone who participated!

Ladies Night will be held on May 14th.  I feel this event is an excellent opportunity for 
our brothers and their significant others to get to know each other a little better.  Past 
Ladies Nights have been enjoyed by many!

As a part of our ongoing educational programs during lodge, Rick and Korey Eby made a 
presentation regarding proper procedures of a Master Mason Degree.  Thanks Brothers!

We’re still working on Degree Work for new Brothers entering lodge.

We have one more Stated Meeting before we go dark, so I would appreciate it if you 
Brothers who have not attended for a while, would make an effort to be there.  The date is 
Wednesday, June 2nd, with dinner at 6:30 and lodge at 7:30.

Fraternally,
Steve Tegtmeyer, WM


